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September 3, 2019


Ms. Kari Salsman
Missouri Public Service Commission
573-526-5630
Email:  Kari.Salsman@psc.mo.gov

Ms. Salsman

I am writing to you on behalf of Fidelity Communications, Inc., requesting a State Waiver to reclaim the number blocks that were donated to the Pooling Administration.    The two blocks, 573-679-0 Bourbon and 573-899-0 St. James, have Local Routing Numbers (LRNs) attached to them.   This is causing routing and rating issues.    We would like to retain these blocks as we are the code holder.   We are unable to request these numbering resources through the normal process as we do not meet the Months-to-Exhaust criteria.

As per CSR 240-28.016 Telephone numbering, we have attached the required information:
Months-to Exhaust Worksheet 
FCC Form U1 of Form 502
Copy of the PA Part 1A and response (denial)
We need the number block back in our inventory to solve routing and rating issues, as these blocks contain LRN’s to which we are the code holder.

Please let me know if you need any additional information.
Thank you for your consideration in our request.


Sincerely,
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Carla J. Cooper
Vice President of Finance
Fidelity Communications, Inc.
573-468-1218
Email:  Carla.Cooper@fidelitycommunications.com
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